
 24th June 2022 

Nursery News    
  

Our topic is  Transport 

This week in Nursery  
 
This week we have been making ramps for cars and building our own buses and trains. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

We enjoyed a picnic together even though we couldn’t go to Parliament Hill! 



Next week in Nursery  

Literacy  
 
We will be reading ‘The Lion on the Bus.’ 
 
 

Maths 
 
We will be counting people and animals on the 
bus.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Messages 
 
Remember to send any photos of your chil-
dren’s learning at home to nurse-
ryphotos@kingsgate-pri.camden.sch.uk 
 
 

 Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Expressive Arts and Design  
 
Next week we will be making rectangles, 
squares and circles to paint bus pictures. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Understanding of the World 
 
We will be using ipads to draw a bus and pro-
graming remote control cars. 
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